
Gray, Dara F

From: Hollenbeck, Peter

Sent: Tuesday, August 05, 2008 10:37 AM

To: Mayer, Donald M

Cc: Donahue, Patrick J; Gray, Dara F; Adler, Joseph J.

Subject: RE: Lafarge

After another quick look at the NYSDOH results, I found a couple more results of interest:

LAF-002 sample taken on 3/7/07. Positive Sr-90 @ 0.8 +/- 0.4 pCi/L.
MW-40-127 sample taken on 6/5/07. Positive Sr-90 @ 0.8 +1- 0.5 pCI/L.

From: Mayer, Donald M
Sent: Tuesday, August 05, 2008 10:32 AM
To: Hollenbeck, Peter
Cc: Donahue, Patrick J; Gray, Dara F; Adler, Joseph J.
Subject: RE: Lafarge

Thanks - good info.

Don Mayer
Dir, Unit I
Entergy Nuclear
Indian Point Energy Center
(w) 914 827-7716
(c) 914 582-6901

From: Hollenbeck, Peter
Sent: Tuesday, August 05, 2008 10:29 AM
To: Mayer, Donald M
Cc: Donahue, Patrick J; Gray, Dara F
Subject: RE: Lafarge

Not right this second, but I did look up the NYSDOH lab results for their split samples at LaFarge on 6/7/07.

Their Sr-90 results for the LAF-001 and LAF-003 samples were non-detect at an MDC of 0.5, however, their result
for LAF-002 was positive at 0.9 +/- 0.3 pCi/L.

From: Mayer, Donald M
Sent: Tuesday, August 05, 2008 10:17 AM
To: Hollenbeck, Peter
Cc: Donahue, Patrick J
Subject: RE: Lafarge

Thanks - we had some low level hit(s) and recount at one of the boundary wells - do you
have info on that?

8/5/2008


